6/6/2023

Ms. Jolene Edwards, Principal Abraxas School of Ohio 2775 St. Rt. 39 Shelby, Ohio 44875

Dear Ms. Edwards

Please accept this as notification of resignation from my position as Intervention Specialist with the Abraxas School of Ohio. At this time an opportunity has been presented to me that I have agreed to accept. It is with bittersweet emotion that I submit my resignation.

The opportunities presented to me over the years while at the Abraxas School have been numerous, and the guidance you and Shelly Patrick have provided has been greatly appreciated. I truly appreciate the chance for growth and the opportunities to develop my skills as an Intervention Specialist. My final date of employment with Abraxas School will be June 30, 2023.

I wish you and the faculty and staff at the Abraxas School only the best and hope to have the opportunity to remain in contact with you in the future.

Sincerely, Dorothy Sharrock Sharrock

C: Kevin Kimmel Dr. Mark Burke Jennifer Reed